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Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week we have held our progress meetings within school.  All children throughout the 

school have been discussed in great detail with regard to their academic attainment, 

progress and pastoral need, including attendance.  Information from these meetings will 

feed into the teaching within each class and parents informed should your child be selected 

for any interventions or support necessary. 

Unfortunately, we have noticed litter around the local area, please can we ask that children 

and adults use the bins provided at the local shops for the disposal of any rubbish. 

Next week is ‘World Book Week’, the children across school will be focussing their learning 

on one particular book called ‘When I Grow Up’, it is a beautiful book with lots of 

opportunities for developing their English and PSHE skills.  Look out on the school Facebook 

site for updates as the week progresses. 

As you will be aware, next Thursday the children can come to school dressed as a book 

character, there is no need to spend excessively on this.  There are some great ideas on the 

school Facebook page to ensure that everyone can get involved. 

Have a lovely weekend! 

 

Lisa Boardman 
Headteacher 


